
New Mexico Permit Application Information 
 
 
 

Any individual purchasing fish in New Mexico must  
have an approved Importation Permit.  

 
 

 
The New Mexico Department of Game and Fish now requires processing fees for permit 
applications. All applications need to be accompanied by a check or money order made 
out to Dunn’s Fish Farms of Arkansas, Inc. for the following amounts: 
 
 

$25.00 if your application includes Triploid Grass Carp  
$6.00 if your application does not include Triploid Grass Carp  

 
A $6.00 fee will be assessed each time an application amendment is made. 

 
 
 
Note: Payment for the fish will be accepted at the time of delivery, so please do NOT 
pre-pay. At the time of delivery you will be charged for the fish only, as we do not 
charge a delivery or bagging fee. We accept payment in the form of checks, credit 
cards, or cash 
 
We will submit your completed application and fee to the New Mexico Department of 
Game and Fish for approval. 

 
Depending on your location and the fish requested for approval, some applications may 
take several weeks to be processed. We will contact you as soon as we have received 
your approved permit from the New Mexico Department of Fish and Game. 

 
Due to the expense of hauling and the amount of approved applications received, 
delivery dates of the fish requested will vary since we must have a sufficient amount on 
order to warrant delivery. Once enough orders have been received, you will be 
contacted with the date, time, and location for pick up. Special deliveries for large orders 
being taken directly to the pond or lake will be scheduled on an individual basis. 
 
Please contact Lisa at 1-866-766-3347 or email Lisa@dunnsfishfarm.com for any 
questions concerning applications and stocking in New Mexico.  
 

 


